

Executive Head Teacher: Andrew Smith B.Ed (Hons), M.Sc, NPQH

Head of School: Nichola Allerston BA (Hons) (QTS), NPQH

Market Rasen Church of England Primary School (VC)

Mill Road, Market Rasen, Lincolnshire, LN8 3BL

T: 01673 842395 E: enquiries@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk

www.marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk @northwoldsfederation

Monday 26th September 2022





AUTUMN TERM READING CHALLENGE 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

Well done to everyone who participated in the Summer Term Reading Challenge.

It was great to see so much reading taking place at home and at school.

As you know, being able to read is incredibly important as a life skill and hearing your child is vital in supporting this.

We are now launching our next reading challenge for this term. Our aim is for **all** of our children to complete the challenge!

Just to remind everyone - the challenge is:

Read at home four times a week, every week, between now and the end of the Autumn Term (10 weeks in total) and you will be invited to a reward party with your class!

The rules are:

- You must read 4 times per week at home for at least 10 minutes. This can be your class reader, a home book, a comic, a magazine-anything really!
- Someone at home must sign your reading diary to say you have read each time. This might be a parent, grandparent, family friend or an older sibling.

Our Christian Values: Caring Honesty Commitment to Achieve Fairness Co-operation Respect

















Executive Head Teacher: Andrew Smith B.Ed (Hons), M.Sc, NPQH

Head of School: Nichola Allerston BA (Hons) (QTS), NPQH

Market Rasen Church of England Primary School (VC)

Mill Road, Market Rasen, Lincolnshire, LN8 3BL

T: 01673 842395 E: enquiries@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk

www.marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk @northwoldsfederation

• Your reading diary must be in school the week beginning the 5th December so we can see if you will receive an invite to the celebration.

Please can we remind you that your child's diary needs to be signed by an adult to support the reading they are doing. We are aware that lots of our older children read more independently but they still need your support with recording in their diary so they can attend the reward.

Please continue to encourage your child to take part and let me know if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Nichola Allerston

Head of School and English Leader

Our Christian Values: Caring Honesty Commitment to Achieve Fairness Co-operation Respect













